
NEST OF JOY JUNIOR SCHOOL.  

TEL: 0757826946/0779371677  

“Loving and caring minds” 

Thursday 4th July , 20122 

Dear parent / guardian, 

 RE: FEES AND VD REMINDER NOTICE 

                       Warm greetings from the pupils and staff of Nest of joy. This is to remind you 

about the academic tour which is slated on Thursday 18th July 2022 at a fee of thirty five 

thousand shillings only (50,000/=)  

You are also reminded about the academic visitation day scheduled at Saturday 13th July 2022 

next weekend. You are therefore requested to come with school fees balance and 

requirements.  

          Your usual co-operation is highly appreciated.  

                                                                                                                                             MANAGEMENT 

 


